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Meet our Newest 
Residents 

 

Jack & Marianna Grimes 
Background: 

Both Jack and 

Marianna 

were born 

and raised in 

Dover, NH 

and were 

high school 

sweethearts. 

They married 

in 1961. Fol-

lowing grad-

uation, Jack attended Wentworth College for two 

years, and then went onto University of Hampshire 

(UNH) where he received a degree in general stu-

dies with a concentration in engineering. Marianna 

went to UNH and graduated with a liberal arts de-

gree. She worked in management information sys-

tems, until working with UNH’s alumni foundation 

in the area of major gift fundraising, retiring as vice 

president. After a stint with Kidder Press Company, 

Jack worked the next 30 years for Davidson Rubber, 

a manufacturer of automotive instrument panels.  

He started as an engineer and retired as product di-

rector (he holds 14 patents). The Grimes share their 

apartment with their dog, Putter, and have a son, 

daughter, two grandchildren, and one great-

granddaughter. 

Interests: Marianna—following college hockey, serv-

ing on civic community boards, and the Red Sox. 

Jack—golfing, fishing, following college hockey, sail-

ing, and the Red Sox 

Jennie Craig 
Background: Jennie 

grew up in 

Oradell, NJ. After 

graduating from 

the Dwight School 

for Girls in Eng-

lewood, she at-

tended Smith Col-

lege in Northamp-

ton, MA, receiving 

a Bachelor of Liber-

al Arts degree. Jen-

nie then went to the University of Pennsylvania 

School of Social Work for her Master of Social 

Work. Jennie worked for many years as a social 

worker in protective services, elementary schools, 

and on high school Child Study Teams. She 

moved to The Gables to live closer to her daugh-

ter, son-in-law and two grandchildren who reside 

in Killington.  

Interests:  Reading books and newspapers, and 

watching her grandson’s sporting events. In the 

past, Jennie enjoyed archeology and traveled to 

the Middle East for archeological excavations. 

She was a board member at Employment Hori-

zons (which helps employ those with special 

needs). 

 



 

Wishing you a happy and healthy 2017! 

Lobby Water Cooler 

Smile ~ Part 2! 
Professional photographer, Chris Booth, from Vibe 

Portrait Art, came to The Gables on Tuesday, April 

15

goal of digitally capturing our active community and 

the wonderful people who live here! Chris will be 

back in the future to continue adding to our photo 

library. In the meantime, enjoy three of the photos 

that were taken and will be used in a newly de-

signed ad for the Weston, Dorset and Paramount 

playbills. A big THANK YOU to ALL of the residents 

who gave us their time and smiles!

The Year in Pictures 


